
 
Sunday 21st January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
As you will have noticed, it’s getting fairly windy outside!  The Met Office 
has issued amber weather warnings for tonight meaning that there is a 
strong likelihood of disruption and hazardous conditions.   
 
Although the wind will have calmed a little by the morning, some colleagues may be 
delayed on their route to work leaving us shorter staffed than usual first thing. It may also 
be particularly windy during the normal school run. In order to ensure the safety of all, we 
will operate a staggered start tomorrow morning.  
 

• Where parents and carers need it, we aim to open as normal at 8:45am.  We will be 
on the school gate with details of where your child will be looked after for the first 
hour of the day.    

• If you are able to bring your child in a little later tomorrow, main lessons will not 
begin until 10am.  We will open the school gates as normal at this point.  

• If your child is already booked in for breakfast club and you need this session, we 
aim to operate this as usual.  

• Please take care on your journey to school and do keep an eye out for any further 
updates.  

  
Rest assured, even Storm Isha cannot deter us from celebrating our Hello Yellow Day 
tomorrow.   
 
Children are encouraged to wear their own clothes with a yellow item/accessory 
where possible. Any donations to Young Minds will be gratefully received, either in 
cash or directly here: https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/donate/. 

 
Thank you all for your support.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Chris Chislett (he/him) 
Headteacher 
head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/donate/

